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Print

Letter :: Request Disposed Off

Government of India
Power Grid Corporation of India Ltd.
Vadodra

Dated: 07/11/2019
To

Shri ARVIND DESAI
157 PALT HILL-3E
TITHAL ROAD
396001

Registration Number : PGCIL/R/2019/50421

Dear Sir/Madam

I am to refer to your Request for Information under RTI Act 2005, received vide letter
dated 19/09/2019 and to say that In reference to your captioned application under RTI
Act 2005 the following reply is furnished as under

The application has been worded too broadly and it is not clear what specific
information were sought from that end. The information sought is incomplete / vague /
ambiguous.

In the above circumstances, you are advised to make your request as precise as
possible, so that the CPIO can deduce the information as sought by that end without
wasting any time by coming back to the applicant. The applicant is given an opportunity
to re-draft the subject application and then re submit it, before it can be considered or
rejected out rightly as the case may be..

In case, you want to go for an appeal in connection with the information provided, you
may appeal to the Appellate Authority indicated below within thirty days from the date
of receipt of this letter.

Shri D K Singh, (WR-II)
FAA & ED WRTS -11
Address: Vadodra

Phone No.: 02652712631

Yours faithfully

( Shri Abhinav Verma (WR-II))
CPIO & Sr.GM

Phone No.: 02652577506

Email : averma@powergridindia.com
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